Diamond Shruumz-brand products Recall Media Post
Text to accompany social media graphic:
The Michigan Department of Health and Human Services (MDHHS) and the Food and Drug Administration (FDA) are alerting Michigan residents that Prophet Premium Blends has issued a recall of all Diamond Shruumz products. 
MDHHS and the FDA advise Michigan residents to stop eating, selling or serving any flavor of Diamond Shruumz-brand Microdosing Chocolate Bars, Infused Cones or Micro-Dose and Macro-Dose gummies. These products should be thrown away.
People who consume these products and become ill should seek medical treatment and/or call the Poison Help Line at 1-800-222-1222 or visit their website at Poisonhelp.org.
For more information about the recall, contact MDHHS at 844-464-7327, Monday - Friday, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. or at MDHHS-eht@michigan.gov which is monitored Monday - Friday.
Learn more about this recall at https://bit.ly/FDADiamondShruumzRecall. 
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MDHHS urging Michigan residents to stop eating, selling, or serving
Dlammond Shruumz-brand chocolate bars, cones and gummies.

In coordination with the Food and Drug
Administration (FDA), Prophet Premium
Blends has issued a recall of all their
Diamond Shruumz-brand products.

All Diamond Shruumz-brand products
should be thrown away.

Extra care should be taken to avoid these
products being consumed by younger
people.





